
February 2, 2024

Chartstring Validation Web-Service Issue

We are currently experiencing issues with the Chartstring Validation Web-Service. Please do not

perform or submit any Salary Cost Transfer, Direct Retro, or Funding Entry transactions at this

time.

Updates will be provided once available. We apologize for the inconvenience.
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